
Attention Students! 
FAA Test Fee Grants are Available 

 

 

The Northrop Rice Foundation is 
supporting students needing financial 
grants for fees required to take one or  
more of the following FAA written 
tests: 

 Airframe 
 Powerplant 
 General/Airframe 
 General/Powerplant 

 

To apply for a test fee grant: 
 

 Complete the online application provided on the 
foundation’s www.northropricefoundation.org 
website, or directly at the following website address: 

     https://nrfgrants.org/faa-test-fee-grant-application 
 
and  
 Attach a copy of your Certificate of Completion or 

Graduation Certificate to an email sent to:  
FAAfeesgrant@northropricefoundation.org 

 
If you have any questions, send them using an email 

addressed to the above address. 

 


